AUGUST 4TH, 1944

COL. GEORGE CURRIE C.M.G.,
DEPUTY MINISTER - ARMY,
NATIONAL DEFENSE HEADQUARTERS,
OTTAWA, CANADA.

DEAR COLONEL CURRIES

AM ENCLOSING A CARBON COPY OF THE LETTER WHICH I AM TODAY SENDING TO GENERAL RENAUD, AND WHICH I UNDERSTAND HE WILL FORWARD TO YOU. THE DETAILED ORDER WILL BE INCLUDED WITH HIS LETTER.

PLANS, AS WORKED OUT TENTATIVELY WITH BRIGADIER DILLOM AND COLONEL MACKENZIE, WILL BE FORWARDED TO YOU AS SOON AS THEY RECEIVE TENTATIVE APPROVAL BY THE CITY OF MONTREAL, FOR THE TEMPORARY STRUCTURE TO HOUSE MILITARY CASUALTIES, ADJACENT TO THE MONTREAL NEUROLOGICAL INSTITUTE. IN CASE YOU APPROVE OF THESE PLANS WE SHOULD THEN WANT TO DISCUSS THE METHODS OF PROVIDING PERSONNEL AND OF SUPERVISION OF THE MEDICAL WORK.

Yours SINCERELY,

WP/DB